NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND RIGHT TO INSPECT THE ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR
ENDED 315 of MARCH 2023

Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004 Section 29

Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014

The audit of accounts for Blaenavon Town Council for the year ended 31% of March 2023 has been
concluded.

The annual return is available for inspection by any local government elector for the area of
Blaenavon Town Council on application to:

Mr Kevin Warren

Chief Officer - Blaenavon Town Council
101, High Street

Blaenavon

NP4 9PT

Kevin.warren@blaenavontowncouncil.co.uk

Between 9am and 3pm on Mondays to Fridays (excluding public holidays) when any local
government elector may make copies of the annual return.

Copies will be provided to any local government elector on payment of £2 for each copy of the
annual return.

At

Kevin Warren MloL. FCMI.
Chief Officer & RFO
Blaenavon Town Council

7" of November 2023




